
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  September 5, 2024 
 
Re:  Resolution 2138: Closure of Terrace Drive 
 

Traffic at State Line and Terrace Drive was restricted during the recent road resurfacing 
project. The road was then temporarily closed, and observations made about how traffic 
responded. Residents of the area, both in Munster and Lansing, have observed a quieter 
neighborhood.  

 
Councilors have spoken with residents, Staff and officials of the neighboring community 

Lansing, Illinois about closing Terrace Drive at the State Line and have determined it is in the 
best interest of the community to permanently close Terrace Drive at the State Line. 

 
Resolution 2138 has been drafted for this purpose. 
 

 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and voice vote, adopt Resolution 2138 as presented. 
 


